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Christmas festivities arrive at Lukestone Care Home

On Wednesday 25 November our Santa's Grotto was filmed here at Lukestone Care Home for part of a special Nellsar

Christmas film.

Our lovely residents Alan, Edith and Violet were surprised by Santa Claus' visit, and loved receiving their special gifts.

We have been singing Christmas carols, pulling Christmas crackers and tasting delicious Christmas food.

It was so much fun enjoying all the festivities and our ladies and gents loved it!

 

 


